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December 17, 1993

The Honorable Bob Franks

Member, United States House
of Representatives

73 Main Street, Suite 4

Woodbridge, New Jersey 07095

Dear Congressman Franks:

I am responding to your letter dated November 17, 1993, concerning
correspondence from your constituent, Mr. Emanuel Goldfarb, of the Goldfarb
Company, Inc. Mr. Goldfarb is protesting the fee assessed for an inspection
conducted by the Commission of his operations under License STC-1468.

Enclosed is a copy of our letter dated December 2, 1993, to Mr. Goldfarb. Mr.
Goldfarb maintained that the fee should be cancelled since he had not brokered
any source material since 1992 and was no longer in business. The NRC is
required by the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended, to determine that
licensed radioactive material is used in a manner which protects the public
and the licensee. As part of its regulatory oversight, the NRC performs
close-out inspections when there is a possibility of residual contamination.
We have informed Mr. Goldfarb that the inspection was valid and that the
inspection fee was properly assessed.

If 1 can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

ecutive Director
for Operations
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